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Cand\ Rosales <cand\.rosales@lacit\.org>

Fwd: COMMUNITY CARE FACILITIES ORDINANCE No: 11-

0262
1 message

Sharon Gin <sharon.gin@lacit\.org> Tue, Nov 22, 2011 at 7:32 AM
To: Cand\ Rosales <cand\.rosales@lacit\.org>

---------- Forwarded message ----------
From: Josh Smith <josh@peopleinprogress.org>
Date: Mon, Nov 21, 2011 at 3:27 PM
Subject: COMMUNITY CARE FACILITIES ORDINANCE No: 11-0262
To: Paul Krekorian <councilmember.Krekorian@lacit\.org>
Cc: sharon.gin@lacit\.org, adrin.na]arian@lacit\.org, daniel.brumer@lacit\.org

Dear Councilmember,

 

The attached letter regarding the above referenced ordinance is of urgent importance to all residents of the Cit\.

 

Warm Regards,
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�̂�Ẑv �Q�ï ï ð [j �Q� ï ð � � � õ ó � [ñ � ó � � & ð ï

�

W > � � ^ � �EK d � � K h Z �E� t �D�/> /E' � � � � Z � ^ ^

W [K [� � ~ Ç � ð ö ñ ð õ

> ~ � � � wQ�p��X� � � � ø ï ï ð ö

ñ ð ò uò ÷ ó uõ õ ÷ ø � � �v ^ w ^ � � � �� ^Á�� K))̂��

ñ ð ò uó ð ò uø ð ñ ñ � K))̂��X� � ^ � ���



 

____________________________________________________________________________________ 
P.O. Box 17216 - Los Angeles, CA 90017 – Phone: 213-384-6689 – Fax: 213-384-7279 

People In Progress, Inc. is funded in part by the City and County of Los Angeles, Substance Abuse Prevention and Control 

 
 
November 21, 2011 
 
COUNCILMEMBER PAUL KREKORIAN 
200 N. Spring Street, Room 425 
Los Angeles 90012        VIA EMAIL 
 
RE: COMMUNITY CARE FACILITIES ORDINANCE No: 11-0262 
 
Dear Hon. Councilmember Krekorian: 
 
People In Progress has been a state licensed provider to the homeless and indigent 
populations of the City of Los Angeles for 37 years, as well as a contract provider and a 
grant recipient from the City. 
 
I am writing to urge you to schedule a joint committee meeting for the Community Care 
Facilities (CCF) proposed ordinance.  The draft is pending in the Planning & Land Use 
Management Committee.  The ordinance would impact housing issues as much, if not 
more than, planning and land use. 
 
Several concerns have already been raised by the Los Angeles Housing Dept. about 
possible problems with the proposed CCF ordinance including potential conflicts with the 
Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA), the Fair Housing Act (FHA) and its potential 
threat to HUD funded projects in Los Angeles (including CBDG) if challenges to the 
ordinance show either direct or disparate discrimination against protected and/or 
disabled classes.    
 
We feel this warrants the attention of a joint committee to review the potential housing 
concerns that fall under the jurisdiction of the Housing, Community and Economic 
Development Committee. 
 
Thank you very much for your consideration. 
 
Respectfully, 
 

 
Josh Smith 
Executive Director 
 
 
CC: PLUM Legislative Clerk, Sharon Gin 
 Chief of Staff, Adrin Nazarian 

Director of Planning, Daniel Brumer 
 


